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As an organisation, AAIMHI’s mission is to advocate in the best interests 
of infants. Evidence shows that infants and very young children are best 
served within consistent, supportive and loving relationships in a fair 
and equal society. Legislative inequality has a significant and deleterious 
impact on mental health which in turn can impact on the parent/infant 
relationship.  
 
AAIMHI acknowledges diversity of ways to raise children in different 
family constellations. All infants should have equal rights. The current 
Australian Marriage Law means that not all infants have equal rights. 
  
For this reason, AAIMHI supports the ‘yes’ campaign for marriage 
equality in all relationships.  
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